
Sharpe Brothers is actively requesting quotations from Certified WBE and MBE Subcontractors from the 
North Carolina Department of Administration (HUB) or the NCDOT within North Central North Carolina 
Counties for the City of Greensboro – Summit Avenue Streetscape project with a total project goal of MBE 
12.1% and WBE 21.8%.  The Summit Avenue Streetscape project will provide streetscape enhancements 
along Summit Avenue and Yanceyville Street.  The project will consist of upgraded storm drainage, new 
landscaped medians, bicycle lanes, decorative street lighting, bus shelters, new sidewalk or sidewalk 
repair, pavement resurfacing, cross-walk upgrades, driveway repair and ADA ramp upgrades. The scope 
of work for the projects includes: Clearing and Grubbing, Asphalt/Concrete Removal, Storm Drainage 
Installation, Milling, Asphalt Paving, Structure Adjustments, Drainage Structure Installation, Concrete – 
Curb & Gutter, Sidewalk, Driveways, Curb Ramps and Monolithic Island, Traffic Control, Utilities, Erosion 
Control, Seeding and Mulching, Striping, Landscaping – planting, Water line operations and sewer line 
operations. The anticipated availability date is early Spring of 2021 with a completion date of 500 days 
after Notice to proceed. We are looking for quotes for the following items to subcontract:  Trucking 
(Asphalt, Stone, Dirt), Milling, Clearing and Grubbing, Concrete Curb & Gutter, Concrete Sidewalk, 
Masonry Drainage Structures, Asphalt Stamp Crosswalks, Utilities, Signs, Erosion Control & Silt Fence, 
Traffic Control, Seeding & Mulching, Landscaping, Striping, Segmental Retaining Walls, Structure 

Adjustments.  We request the receipt of quotations by noon October 21, 2020 to fairly evaluate all 
quotes. If you have any questions, please feel free to call Paul Gilliam at (336) 346-8162 or email 
(paul.gilliam@sharpebrosvg.com).   
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